
    

 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

No. 28 of 2023 
 

D3 Quay and Deepwater Berth – Ground Investigation 

 

Mariners are advised that commencing on Wednesday 15th November 2023, for a 

period of 3 days, the multi-cat vessel ‘Ocean Supporter’ will be conducting ground 

investigation works in the D3 area. The works shall include the sinking of survey 

equipment. 

 

The ‘Ocean Supporter’ will display correct navigation lights and shapes and can be 

contacted on VHF CH 12.  

Mariners are advised to navigate with care and caution, and to always maintain a 

proper look out.  A minimum wash is requested.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CAPTAIN K G Allen 
       HARBOUR MASTER 

Belfast 
14th November 2023 


